

To:

Dr. Mitch Sakofs, Dean

From: Dr. Catherine R. Baratta, Chair Re: Request an exception to DEC

Date: August 30, 2011

Due to the retirement of a colleague, the Department of Social Work has only one tenured faculty member. As a result we request two tenured faculty members to be permitted to serve on the Department of Social Work Evaluation Committee (DEC) for the 2011-2012.

They are: Dr. Ernie Pancsofar, Professor of Special Education, School of Education and Professional Studies, CCSU and Dr. Robert Veneziano, Professor of Social Work, from Western Connecticut State University.

| Approval |
|--------------|
| Denied |



Reviewed by: Wolfelly Jack Miller, President

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Carl R. Lovitt, Provost and Vice President

Academic Affairs

FROM:

Mitchell Sakofs, Dean

School of Education and Professional Studies

RE:

DEC Exception for the Department of Social Work

DATE:

August 31, 2011

Please see accompanying request from Dr. Cathy Baratta, the Department of Social Work Department chair.

As you will see, she is requesting permission to construct her DEC with faculty from outside of her department. There is just cause for this request, it has been done in the past, and what she proposes makes sense.

When reviewing the names of the faculty she suggested, please note Dr. Pancsofar is very knowledgeable about the workings of the DEC and has previously served the Social Work Department in this capacity, and Dr. Veneziano is familiar with the workings of the DEC as well as the field of Social Work.

I recommend approving her request.

I approve the service of the s